
From: jrmcculloch@comcast.net <jrmcculloch@comcast.net>
To:  

Date: 3/3/2010 1:29:31 PM
Subject: Website email from Jack McCulloch

Re: Point of Sale Law Thank you for your support of the Point of Sale Bill. Addressing this issue is far 
too important to South Carolina's economy to let the bill die. As an apartment owner in Anderson, I 
am directly and negatively affected by the current law, which is unfair and broken. Please do no give 
up on this effort!
 

Jack McCulloch
 
Anderson Crossing Apartments
 
320 E. Beltline Blvd.
 
Anderson, SC 29621
 
864-224-8304
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